We're delighted to announce The Pantry Cookery Club

will be continuing from Wednesday 15" January!

We'll be running the sessions each Wednesday from
3:15pm - 4:15pm, where Year 4 Pupils will learn skills
such as Bread Making, Pasta Making and Pizza Proving,
all under the careful supervision of The Pantry Chefs!

Each session will cost £7, payable via the School
Gateway.

Please note, The Club will run from Wednesday 15"
January to Wednesday 26™ March, with no Club taking
place during the Half-Term Break.




